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18/01/2024  21:20:052024/0105/T OBJ Christy Rogers This application has been made for works to the trees in my garden without notice to me, which is at best very 

discourteous.

The works will by their nature result in a lot of debris dropped into my garden.  Permission should not be 

granted without satisfactory undertakings in place for the applicant to seek access to my garden in order to 

clear it, and for the clearing to be done carefully and properly, under supervision.

Last year the applicant (MoD) slopped weedkiller all over my trees, climbers, and shrubs at the foot of the 

boundary wall on my side.  So I have no confidence that these works will be carried out with due care unless 

supervised.
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